

Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE

e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

Wednesday 12th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Exciting workshop opportunities at The Whitstable School

We are delighted to have been invited to The Whitstable School to take part in a series of fun and inspiring workshops, followed by an exhibition at the end of the term. The workshops will be run by the teachers and children from the school; they hope to create a sense of awe and wonder about the following areas of our curriculum. Detailed below are the dates, times and workshops that your child will be experiencing.

Class: 6CR

Class	6RC	6H	6T
Photography	Tuesday 2 nd October 10:40-12:20		
Science	Friday 21st September 13.20 -14.45		
Japanese	Monday 17 th September 10:40- 12:20		

Class: 6H

Class	6RC	6H	6T
Photography		Tuesday 25 th	
		September	
		10:40-12:20	
		(SWAP PPA)	
Science		Friday 14 th September	
		13.20 -14.45	
Japanese		Monday 1 st October	
		10:40-12:20	

Class: 6T

Class	6RC	6H	6T
Photography			Tuesday 18 th
			September
			10:40-12:20
Science			Friday 28 th September
			13.20 -14.45
Japanese			Monday 24 th
			September 10:40-
			12:20

















Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

On the days that your child will be visiting The Whitstable School, can you please ensure they are wearing appropriate shoes and clothing so that if it rains they are suitably dressed. We will be walking to The Whitstable School, unless it is usual practice for your child to use the mini bus.

Lastly, the Exhibition is on Thursday 18th October from 11-12 and the entire year 6 children and staff have been invited to this event. We will experience performances, look at artwork and listen to talks.

Can you please sign the permission slip below and return it to the office by Friday 14th September 2018.

Should you have any questions please don't he	sitate to contact me, or the other year 6 teachers.			
Best wishes				
Kate Roy				
Assistant Headteacher				
Please complete and return to the school by Fr	iday 14 ^{4h} September 2018			
I/We give permission for	(pupil name) in Class			
to take part in the Workshops at The Whitstable School on the dates stated above.				
I do/do not wish for my child's photo to appear in any newspapers or on websites.				
I agree to my son/daughter receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or surgical treatment including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered necessary by the medical authorities present (please contact the school if you require further information or explanation).				
My contact number is				
Name	Relationship to child			
Signed	Date			













